Friends Newsletter March 2023

Hello all, thank you to everyone that came to the Table Top sale.
We raised £190 for the school.

The children had a great time and we had some lovely sellers join
us. Please do sign up for our next table top sale during the summer
term.

Quiz night!

We unfortunately had to postpone our quiz night due to a low
uptake, please do come and join us on the new date.

This will be Friday 215 April, we will be selling hotdogs, chicken
nuggets, crisps and sweets, soft drinks as well as wine, beer and
cider.

The doors will open at 6.00 for a 6.30 start, food will be at 7.15.

Teams can be up to 8 people and the sign-up sheet is now available.
It will be £5 per team to enter. Please come and support this event
and bring friends and family.

£50 Cash prize for the winning team, the questions are all family
based so the children can join in as well.

The friends buy an Easter egg for all the children at school and we
hold an annual Easter hunt on the last day of term. This is much
loved by all our children.

We are holding a small Easter fun session on the last day of term,
Friday 315t March 3.20- 4.30. We will be joined by the Lego man and
there will Easter craft available. All the children will be making
something for the cake stall so make sure you pop in before you go
home.



The school is 30 years old this year and we are looking at putting on
a special event. If you would like to be part of the planning for this
one off celebration, please contact Sam or Katie.

Many Thanks for supporting your school and Friends of Henbury.
Key dates
Easter Fun session 315t March 3.20-4.30
Quiz night 215 April opens at 6 for 6.30 start

Friends email henburyviewfriends@gmail.com

or alternatively contact the school office.




